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 Next PAC Meeting: September 28th at 7pm 

Join the Zoom meeting! 
Meeting ID: 680 2159 9703  Password: 481234 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 

Chair Lana M. Vice Chair Hollie J. 
Treasurer Christine Q. Fundraising Sergio P. 
Hot Lunch Stacy S. Secretary VACANT 
DPAC Rep. Stacy S.   

Lord Baden Powell 
Elementary PAC 

September Newsletter 

Upcoming PAC Meetings 
 

Next PAC 
Meeting 

 
September 28th 

7:00 pm  
 

Can’t join us? Check 
out the  

meeting minutes! 
 

Important Dates 
 

September 29th 
Orange Shirt Day 

 
September 30th 

Truth and 
Reconciliation Day 

(no school) 
 

October 11th 
Thanksgiving  
(no school) 

 
October 13th 

Interim report cards  
 

October 20th 
Picture day & early 

dismissal at 2pm 
 

Click here for the 
school calendar 

Join us on Facebook          Newsletters                      Email the Chair                 Website 

 

ʔəm̓i ce:p kʷətxʷiləm (you are 
welcomed) is the phrase on the beautiful 
mural in the courtyard designed by Jeska 
Slater and painted by Laura Johnson. The 
PAC is so proud of the progress of this 
transformation which continues this year 
with developing an outdoor garden. 
Check out the courtyard to see our 
progress, and join our first PAC meeting 
to learn more about how you can  

The PAC has been busy, and we are excited to share updates on our activities. 
Read below for more information. 
 
Lana Matheson 
PAC Chair, 2020-22 
 

Our first meeting of the school year is Tuesday, September 28th at 7pm, This is an 
exciting way for you to learn about our activities for the year and to get involved. 
We still hope to fill the Secretary position and would love you to join our team. 
Hope to see you in our Zoom meeting! 

We acknowledge with gratitude that we live, work and play on the unceded and traditional territory of the Kwikwetlem First Nation, which 
lies within the shared territories of the Tsleil-Waututh, Katzie, Musqueam, Squamish and Sto:lo Nations.       
 

become part of the PAC and support your child’s experience at the school. I look 
forward to partnering with you. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2536504783240765
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/lordbadenpowell/Parents/PAC/Pages/default.aspx#/=
mailto:lanaryan@telus.net?subject=PAC Inquiry
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/lordbadenpowell/Pages/default.aspx#/=
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/lordbadenpowell/Parents/PAC/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/lordbadenpowell/Lists/Calendar/calendar.aspx#/=
https://phsa.zoom.us/j/68021599703?pwd=UFQwVXppV2xtS0k4VXNnbUJ1a2x3QT09
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Meeting ID: 680 2159 9703  Password: 481234 

Support LBP 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

All money raised goes 
directly to improving 

the educational 
experience – like the 
outdoor classroom! 

 
Click the links below to 

learn more! 
 

Reminder: Use LBP 
code E057101 at the 

Return-It Depot! 

 
  
     
 
 
 
              
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Courtyard Transformation Project 

The LBP PAC was excited to partner with new 
business Prolific Soul to provide custom designed 
orange shirts to support Orange Shirt Day 
(September 29th) and to donate proceeds from 
sales to the Indian Residential School Survivors 
Society (IRSSS). This is a provincial organization 
with a 20-year history of providing services to 
Indian residential school survivors. We are thrilled 
to share that 111 shirts were sold to the LBP 
community which means $832.50 will be 
donated to IRSSS. 

Donation to Support Orange Shirt Day 

In September 2020, LBP teachers returned to school with one priority: transform 
the courtyard so students could learn outside. Quickly, we got to work. The 
courtyard transformation will happen over 3 years. We are very proud of what we 
have accomplished so far and are excited to continue our progress developing 
an outdoor garden this year. We would love your help! Email Hollie if you are 
interested in getting involved. 
 
Check out the pictures below to follow progress of the incredible mural painting 
that happened this summer.  

https://phsa.zoom.us/j/68021599703?pwd=UFQwVXppV2xtS0k4VXNnbUJ1a2x3QT09
mailto:holliedjones1@gmail.com?subject=Courtyard Inquiry
https://www.flipgive.com/teams/159871-lbp-pac
https://www.cobsbread.com/local-bakery/lougheed-town-centre/?utm_source=google-maps&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=lougheed-town-centre
https://mabelslabels.ca/en_CA/fundraising/support/
https://www.return-it.ca/locations/coquitlam-return-it-depot/
https://www.irsss.ca
https://www.irsss.ca



